
 
 
 
 
 

 
All Branch Mail Out #47 
 
Date:   June 29, 2020 

 
TO:    NS/NU Branches    

    ATTENTION:  Branch Presidents     
     

     
From:   Comrade Valerie Mitchell-Veinotte 

    Executive Director 
NS/NU Command, RCL   

 
Subject:          2020 Poppy Campaign Mail Out 

 

Message: Comrades: Please contact your Poppy & 

Remembrance Committee Chairman to advise 
that all information pertaining to the 2020 
campaign and remembrance period will be 
mailed this week and will include important 
timings:  Please submit your orders to Nova 
Scotia/Nunavut Command by Friday, 
September 4, 2020 for guaranteed delivery 
by October 26, 2020.  Should questions arise 
please contact the Command Office asap:  
902-429-4090. 
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